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‘Imagining Our Vivid Vision’ Committee to Recommend New Mission and 
Vision Statements, While Refining the District’s Student Promotion Profile 

SOLANA BEACH, CA (December 8, 2020) — 

When schools suddenly closed earlier this year, 

the ​Solana Beach School District​ was in the 

process of reimagining its mission and vision 

statements, as well as creating a student 

promotion profile to better reflect the 21st 

century skills and dispositions necessary for 

elementary students in today’s changing world. 

The​ Imagining Our Vivid Vision​ committee, made up of individuals from throughout SBSD’s 

schools and communities, gathered virtually in late November to discuss and vote on its slate of 

mission and vision statements. The final 

statements will be presented for Board approval in 

early 2021. “Our aim is to create a mission 

statement that is intentional, reflects our district’s 

core values, and one that everyone can restate 

and understand,” said Superintendent Jodee 

Brentlinger. “The impetus behind this and a new 

vision statement, particularly in light of the immense changes in education today, is to provide a clear, 

enduring guide that leads us into an unknown future with wisdom and imagination. I truly appreciate the 

thoughtfulness and energy this committee has generated on behalf of our students.” ​(Photo: Online Scholars 

Assistant Principal Roderick Gayta during group session.) 

The committee will reconvene virtually on January 5, 2021, for the unveiling of its final mission 

and vision statement recommendations and to initiate the work to create the District’s new 

recommended student promotion profile. For details, please contact Superintendent Jodee Brentlinger. 
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